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Language Arts...

This month has been filled with lots of
work. Students have been diligently
practicing for the Spelling Bee contest in
March. Students read a legend and write
one of their own. They also created an Al
image to accompany their text. We worked
on several grammar concepts including
relative pronouns and transitions.

Math...

Students worked with the
Pythagorean theorem to
calculate different sides of
right triangles. We completed
an art project called the Spiral
of Theodorus and showed that
math is present everywhere.
We also began a new unit
covering areas.

Science...

The students have been
learning about Ecology and
how important it is to
understand the
characteristics, temperature
and conditions of of animals
as well as humans in different
environments.

History...

Students worked on creating
short comics online to
represent a short history of
Poland from time to Gomolka
to Gierek. They will also be
putting together an exhibition
on the Solidarity movement in
Poland with banners,
brochures and posters.




